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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL i 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

I have lived close to Anzac Parade in Flinders Street for 30 years. 

am concerned for the local business, I canno park to go to the usual places 

I shop, the light shop, upholsterer Peters of take away food shops the pub 

or the appliance shop. How can these businesses stay in operation without 

customers? 

My specific concerns follow: 

Too late for the trees, I protested and I’m absolutely devestated. 

Yes too late now, the whole thing should have been an extension of the underground rail 

much like other cities and similar to EAsten Suburbs Rail both underground and over rail. 

At least I’ve been able to express my views. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.

 

 

 

 

 

 




